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Call for Expressions of interest in hosting 2021 National Championships. 

The AFA Committee would like to invite interested Clubs to submit expressions of interest regarding hosting 
the 2021 National Championships. Attention is drawn to AFA Guideline No.13 which sets out information to 
be taken into account when preparing a submission re the hosting of championships. 

Interested Clubs should include in their bid’s indication of the planned dates (either in specific terms or by 
indicating a broader time span, such as within the period of the September school holidays) and identify the 
proposed venue. The venue must be capable of holding two or preferably three Flyball rings with a preferred 
run back of at least 65 feet plus a suitable cabana area. 

If it is intended to combine the Nationals with another event, such as an Agricultural Show, this should be 
indicated in the bid. 

Indication should be provided as to the planned duration of the Championships – 2 or 3 days and what 
activity is envisaged on each day. 

An early assessment of available accommodation options at, or in proximity to the nominated venue, should 
be included. 

Submissions should be lodged with the AFA Secretary by email by no later than end March 2020 so that they 
can be considered at the AFA April Committee Meeting. 

 

B.Lindsay (AFA Secretary). 

 


